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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 
22/3 

Liturgy 
Keyboard lessons 
Parent consultation  
evening 

Tuesday 
23/3 

PE 
Multi-sports club 
 

Wednesday 
24/3 

Cricket Day 
Full governors meeting 

Thursday 
25/3 

Violin lessons 
Parent consultation  
evening 

Friday 
26/3 

Celebration Assembly 
Break up for Easter 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th March 2021 

Next week’s Statement to live by : I know what humility  

means.  

It has been lovely to have all the children back in school. We 

continue to be impressed by the children’s behaviour and attitude 

towards their learning.  

COVID: Please inform us immediately if anyone in the family has symptoms. Your 

child will need to isolate until the test result for any family member is confirmed as 

negative. We will require further information to inform Public Health England in the 

event of a positive case. 

REMOTE LEARNING SURVEY: Thank you to those parents who have kindly 

taken the time to share their views about this latest period of remote learning. If 

you have time to complete a short survey about how school has supported you 

and your child, we would appreciate your views. The link is available on Class 

Dojo. 

PARENT CONSULTATION EVENING: Next week we will be holding virtual 

parents evenings on Monday and Thursday. This will allow you to speak with your 

child’s teacher about how they have settled back into the normal school routines 

and which aspects of their learning will need to be a focus at both home and 

school. A reminder that the online booking system is now open for you to book an 

appointment with your child/children's teacher. There is also an option to book an 

appointment with Mr Sutcliffe if you so wish, but this is not a requirement. Please 

visit: https://strobertsmorpeth.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

to book. You will need to enter your details, including your title (the one we have 

in the system). If you need any help, please contact Mrs Perkins. 

BISHOP BEWICK TRUST: This week we sent out a newsletter on behalf of the 

Trust on Class Dojo (School Story). As a school we are not due to convert to the 

Education Trust until April 2022, but over the coming months we will be sharing 

more information about the Trust. Joining the Trust will initially not mean any 

significant changes to the school. Two of the most important answers to questions 

parents might ask are; we will continue to be known as St Robert’s and the 

children will continue to feed into the Morpeth Middle Schools.  

WRAP AROUND CLUB: the club is back up and running. Please book through 

School Gateway. We will continue to offer toast in the morning for those children 

who attend before 8:30am. The after school club will try and be outside as much 

as possible to help with social distancing. Please ensure that your child comes to 

school with a coat (hat, gloves and scarf weather dependent).  

WATER BOTTLES: Can I remind all parents that water bottles should only be 

filled with water. No juice please. Thank you.  

EARRINGS: I want to remind parents that all pupils should not be wearing 

earrings in school. If your child needs to keep their earrings in then please use the 

transparent plastic ones which are available very inexpensively online. Thank you. 

EASTER: We will break up for Easter on Friday 26th March and we will return to 

school Monday 12th April.  

CRICKET DAY:  

A coach from Northumberland 

Cricket Board Ltd will be in school 

on Weds 24th March to deliver a 

day of cricket.  Please make sure 

your child wears their PE kit to 

school that day (Years 1 to 4) and 

brings a water bottle.   

 

COVID-19 What symptoms to look for… 

A new and continuous cough! 

 

 

A high temperature 

 

A loss or change in 

taste/smell 

Please inform school immediately if your 

child or any family member in the household 

is taking a test and the outcome of the test.  

mailto:admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk

